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Target Games Bronze 

Medallists! 

Monday 24
th

 November saw saw some of our 

Year 2 pupils successfully represent Tudor 

Primary in our first inter-school competition of 

the year.  

Our athletes came away with a 3
rd

 place finish, 

amongst 7 other schools; an amazing result! 

The event, hosted by the Dacorum School 

Sports Network, was a great reward for some of 

our pupils whom had performed exceptionally 

well in PE lessons with Mr Higgins and Mr 

Miller.  

Target Games has been the key focus in PE 

since the October half-term, and our pupils 

have improved greatly over this short period of 

time.  

 

Tudor took part in 8 different target activities 

during the course of the morning. These 

included: Tri-Golf, Boccia, Football Passing, 

Beanbag Throw, Archery, Curling, Skittles, and 

Roller Bowler.  

We excelled especially at the beanbag throw, 

scoring maximum points on almost every 

attempt!  

Tudor looks forward to competing in a wide 

variety of other sporting competitions 

throughout the rest of the year! 

We are hoping to maintain this success for the 

future! Go Tudor! 

Some of our Year 2 pupils completing their target games activities 


